
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 11 :58 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 9:01 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: clawshe@gmail.com <clawshe@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 8:01 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: PSC hearings on FPL rate increases 

PSC, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05158-2022 

Please DO NOT APPROVE a rate hike for FPL in the Florida panhandle. They recently slipped by you a rate hike when 

NextEra purchased FPL and subsequent Gulf Power. These rate hikes are part of the acquisition strategy of Next Era to 

acquire FPL and have the consumers pay for this acquisition. They knew this from their due diligence. 

DO NOT APPROVE A RATE INCREASE. 

Charles Lawshe 

Charles Lawshe 

Director of Development 

The Eagle Group 
850-685-0063 

Charles@theeaglegroup.com 
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